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Hello I am writing in opposition to SB 210. Vote by mail is very important to me and 

has made voting possible for me as a working Oregonian living in state and traveling 

or living on a temporary basis out of state in at times over the years. This system is a 

model for voting accessibility for the whole country. It makes it possible for me to vote 

in an informed setting with minimal barriers and accessibility concerns. As a disabled 

Oregonian this is so important to me. Please do not take away our mail in ballots! 

Thank you!  


